March 30, 1988

Dear Sir,

I regret to inform you that on Thursday, April 7, 1988, the
12:00 Midnight to 8:00 AM shift will be my final day as an
employee of the City of Electra's Police Department. I truly
hope that you will accept my resignation in good faith and
not with harsh or ill feelings.

Sincerely,
%Jm.
immy Fullen #205



